February 24, 2023

Dear Civic Leaders,

As a Vancouver resident who lives near to the Columbia River, and who is consistently battling traffic
congestion commuting over the I-5 bridge, | ask you to support Frog Ferry’s effort to operate a public
passenger ferry operation.

In addition to congestion, Frog Ferry will help address our needs in the event of a major earthquake. |
Serve as an emergency preparedness leader for my neighborhood association and am a volunteer with
the American Red Cross. Having multiple tools in our toolbox, such a ferries on the river, is a must for
river cities such as Vancouver and Portland.

Please be bold and support the outstanding leadership already behind Frog Ferry to build a safer and
more resilient Portland/Vancouver metropolitan area.

Kind Regards,

Lddir

Mike Henningsen
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